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	Town of Groton Massachusetts
Great Pond Advisory Committee

Minutes



April 26, 2023

Present: Luening, Woodle, Salon, Hersch, Hurley
Absent:  Kaleta
Guest:  Julie Aucoin, Kevin Capone
Meeting called to order at 7:05pm.  J
Minutes: January 19, 2023 minutes, Hurley motioned to accept, seconded by Salon; voted unanimously 4-0-1.
Financial Report: Unexpended funds were $12, 280.20. Previously approved funding for new tires for harvester trailer were quoted by Sullivan Tire at approximately $580.
Duck Pond: A timer now linked to compressor allows it to shut down four hours per day conserving energy costs.
Lost Lake/Knops Pond-Hersch talked up SOLitude’s Spring survey of lake and the widespread sighting of curlyleaf pondweed in shallow areas of Lost Lake. Hersch asked if there were any GPAC funds available for water quality testing?
Woodle to contact Board of Health as a follow up to March meeting. NABH were to be contacted about help in water testing.
Piers launched at Sargisson Beach during spring clean-up; buoys will be placed soon.
GCC will file NOI to replace sand at Sargisson Beach.
Porta potties have been placed at parking area of Sargisson and at two state boat ramps.
State has not as yet called for RFPs for 319 funding grants.
Baddacook Pond-Hurley fashioned a replacement part for harvester out of stainless steel at no cost.  Thank you, Larry! New tires will be purchased (see above in financial report).
Bids for harvesting have been started.
Whitney Pond-No comments. Hersch mentioned that a new water superintendent will be coming on board in near future and Whitney representative Hurley will be involved.
Adjournment: Hurley motioned, Hersch seconded, motion passed unanimously 5-0 at 7:53 pm.














